

Miss Raghad Alturkistani 44 Sunningdale Avenue London W3 7NS

9 December 2015

Mile End Road, London E1 4NS

Queen Mary University of London

Academic Registry and Council Secretariat

Bursaries, Grants and Scholarships Office Tel: +44 (0)/20 7882 5079 Fax: +44 (0)/20 7882 7810 email: bursaries@gmul.ac.uk www.arcs.gmul.ac.uk

Student ID: 140723221

Dear Raghad

Annual Fund Scholarships

Thanks to the generosity of Queen Mary University of London's alumni, staff and friends, the Development and Alumni Directorate is able to award a number of Annual Fund Scholarships to undergraduate students in the Faculties of Humanities and Social Sciences or Science and Engineering entering their second or third year of study, whose work is considered by their Faculty to be of outstanding academic merit.

I'm delighted to let you know that you have been awarded a scholarship for your excellent academic progress during the first year of your studies to the value of £1,000 and a cheque for this amount is enclosed.

Congratulations!

The Development and Alumni Directorate would like to ask for your help in telling the donors who have supported your scholarship about it and raising funds for the future. They are hosting an informal tea party to meet scholarship recipients next semester and Rose Bailey in the Alumni Office will e-mail you with further details about this.

If you would like to find out more about the Annual Fund and the QMUL Alumni network please see the website at http://www.qmul.ac.uk/alumni/index.html

I'll look forward to seeing you soon, but in the meantime, thank you and well done.

Yours sincerely

devour

Lesley Green
Assistant Academic Registrar